
SOAC REPORT TO ACADEMIC SENATE 

11 DEC 2014 

1. SOAC welcomed Dawn Young of OR. Currently we are just one short of 
a full complement – AH is underrepresented 
 

2. SOAC member who is also member of MTA ad hoc committee reported 
on the issue of MTA requirements and the issues surrounding Political 
Science and PE 
 

3. SOAC agreed to review/re-evaluate the following w respect to their 
relevance as stated on the SOAC/Assessment website 

a. The General Education philosophy 
b. The General Education outcomes and their associated rubrics 
c. These reviews will be standing agenda items for the foreseeable 

future 
 

4. SOAC members are exploring possible program content for the 
upcoming Assessment Day on 20 March 2015 
 

5. A motion was presented and unanimously adopted to agree that 
OCCFA should administer the Essay Prompt after the current academic 
year 


